
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REHABILITATION OF CAMERON 
STREET, EARL STREET, AND VERA 

CRESCENT 
 

 

(613) 646-2282 
 

P.O. Box 40,  
44 Main Street  

Cobden, ON  
K0J 1K0 

 
www.whitewaterregion.ca 

 

   November 6, 2022 

 

Dear Resident,   

   

Schedule Update 

H&H Construction has provided an updated schedule since the last project 

update. 

 

Asphalt 

Cameron Street (Beachburg Road to Earl Street): November 14th-15th 

Malcolm Street Intersection: November 16th-17th 

Earl Street: November 16th-17th 

Beachburg Public School parking lot: week of November 16th-17th 

Beachburg Road: week of November 18th 

Pavement Markings: November 21st 

 

Driveways 

Asphalt driveways: November 9th-11th 

Granular Driveways: November 9th-11th 

 

Landscaping 

Topsoil and sodding operations will continue over the next two weeks. 

 

Pathway 

Pathway between Vera Crescent to Earl Street will be completed during the 

week of November 21st. 

 

 

Questions and Concern 

H&H Construction, Council and Township staff would like to thank for your 

patience with the construction project. If you have any concerns related to 

the project, please let us know by contacting the project manager noted 

below. 

 

Please encourage your neighbours to signup for the project notices 

at www.whitewaterregion.ca/projects/beachburg. 

 

Lane Cleroux 

Manager of Public Works 

Phone: (613) 646-2282 ext. 128 

E-mail: lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca  

http://www.whitewaterregion.ca/projects/beachburg
mailto:lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca

